GETTING READY FOR SPRING

IT'S TIME FOR VILLAGE LITTER PICK!

Hemingford Abbots Parish Council is hoping to arrange a village litter pick, in late
February — a chance to get everything looking spick and span before the Spring
bulbs emerge. It's also an opportunity for parishioners to meet old friends and new!

The Council will provide all the necessary equipment, all you have to do is come
along and join in. If you are interested please contact Maxine, our Parish Clerk -
parishclerk@hemingford-abbots.org.uk - by 9th February. Once the level of interest
is known we will respond with a date, and timings.

Please do try and make it - after all, if you were an emerging and expectant daffodil,
would you want to look at piece of litter that shouldn’t be there?
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